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Dear Plotholders, 

  

GGAA Site Competition July 2020 

  

We are delighted to inform you of the results of our site competition which are 

as follows:- 

    

Best Plot - Existing Plotholders 2020 

1. Manny Freitas – Plot 135 

2. Gabriel Torrieri – Plot 59 

3. Peter Kowalszyk – Plot 183 

Best New Plotholder 2020  

1. Shelley and Neil Frazer – Plot 49 

2. Mostafa Draz – Plot 100 

3. Raed Dakwar – Plot 63 

Best Flowers on a plot 2020 

          Audrey Brown – Plot 74 

  



 

Congratulations to all our winners and congratulations to all our 

plotholders.  Our site has never looked better and we also have every plot on 

the site taken, which has never happened before. 

  

We put forward to the Barnet Allotment Federation three plots as contenders for 

Best Plot and they are 

Silas Kendal – Plot 137 

Paul Rothwell – Plot 188 and 

Bryan Alcock – Plot 23 on our Tretawn annex site. 

  

They will be judged by the photos we sent in by the BAF so good luck to those 

three plotholders. 

  

We also took lots of photos of many of our plots which  can be seen on our 

website. 

  

It’s been many many years since a site competition was held on our site and it’s 

been very successful and a very positive thing in these surreal times we are still 

living in so we think there is a general consensus to run it every year! So if you 

didn’t win this year there is always next year to aspire to! 

All the best 

GGAA 
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